
FAMILY MINISTRY
COLLEGE PARK BAPTIST CHURCH	 AUGUST 2018  

Here is what is happening this Summer at the Park!

CHILDCARE COORDINATOR 
CHANGES COMING

For over five years, Miss Whitney Pernell 
has faithful served as our Childcare 
Coordinator.  She has worked in this 
capacity since 2013.  Her love and Christ-
like countenance has served our families 
with great care and concern over the years.  
Her smile always greeted the kids and their 
families whenever they came to  church.  


As of this summer, Whitney has reluctantly 
decided to step down from this position.  
There are several exciting changes 
happening in her life which will make 
continuing this position impossible.  We 
celebrate with her on these life changes.  


We are so thankful for Whitney’s 
faithfulness over these last five years.  We 
know that God has used her to do 
incredible things in the lives of our families.  
Our prayers go with her as God leads her 
into this exciting new day. Thank you 
Whitney!!


The Childcare Coordinator position is now 
open for applicants.  This is a paid, part-
time position that requires 10-12 hours per 
week.  The position provides childcare for 
Wednesday and Thursday nights during the 
week along with special church events 
throughout the year.  If you are interested or 
know someone who is, please have them 
contact Jeff in the church office.


OUR SUMMER WAS GREAT! 


